
 
 

The Boston Housing Authority hereby announces a PUBLIC HEARING to review 
and comment upon the Federal 2025 Annual Plan Amendment 1. 

 
On-line, with registration, Monday August 18, 2025 at 6 PM at 

https://tinyurl.com/BHAPlanAmendmentHearing   After registering, you will 
receive a confirmation email with information about joining the meeting. 

  
The purpose of the Public Hearing is for Residents to comment on the Plan 
Amendment and for the BHA to listen.  The purpose of the Amendment to the 
Annual Plan and the Admissions and Continued Occupancy Policy and Leased 
Housing Administrative Plan is to come into compliance with HUD Housing 
Opportunity Through Modernization Act (HOTMA); aligning policies between 
public housing and leased housing; and covers various topics including waiting 
lists, interim recertification, redetermination, family unification program, 
homeownership assistance, and definitions, among others. The Plan describes 
the BHA’s policies and programs and can be reviewed between July 7 and 
August 21 in the Planning Dept. 52 Chauncy St., www.bostonhousing.org, at 
public housing management and task force offices.  If you have a reasonable 
accommodation request relative to either reviewing the Plan Amendment or 
attending the Hearing, please call 617-988-4107 or TDD 800-545-1833x420.  
Interpreters can be made available at the Hearing with advance request.  
Comments can be sent to 52 Chauncy St. attn: John Kane, Boston, MA 02111; 
or e-mail john.kane@bostonhousing.org. 
 
Please note: This public hearing is optional and informational.  This notice does 
not imply a change in your status as a Public Housing or Section 8 resident. 
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